Welcome to this month's Newsletter for Gateway Science Academy South! Please open and enjoy, we have so much going on!!



## **April 2016**



### GSA South's presentation of Peter Pan

For two nights at the gorgeous Ivory Theater, our students wowed an audience of over four hundred with their amazing performance. Led by Mrs. Horch (with big help from Mrs. Peifer and Mrs. Impellizzeri), the cast did a fantastic job telling this tale of the boy who wouldn't grow up. With an audience of that size it was easily both our biggest and best production to date! Thank you to all of the staff members who helped out both nights, and of course to the parents and families who cheered on both shows!



### GSA South PTO Karaoke Night Fundraiser!!

Friday, April 8th 7PM -11PM

The Christy Banquet Center (5856 Christy Blvd, St. Louis, MO 63116)

Tickets are still on sale at the front office for \$25 per person!!



## A red shouldered hawk visited our GSA South Fifth Graders!!

Our fifth graders had an amazing experience a few weeks ago! One of our 5th grade dads brought in a Red Shouldered Hawk for the class to see. He's a falconer, and the students loved hearing all about his job and the beautiful hawk. Thank you very much Mr. Arand!!



# Mark your Calendars!! GSA South's Scholastic Book Fair

Monday April 18th - Friday April 22nd
In the Gymnasium



#### **GSA South Spring Concert Series**

April 19th 6pm First Grade "Three Piggy Opera"

April 20th 6pm Second Grade "Route 66"

April 21st 6pm Third and Fourth Grade "Folk Songs"



### GSA South participated in MathCon 2016!!

Ten of our fifth grade students participated in the first round of online testing for the MathCon competition. Two finalists and two alternates qualified for the final round hosted by Concepts Schools in Indianapolis on March 12th. Tyra Le and Kenan Zecevic made the trip, along with our Title 1 Math teacher Mrs. Davis. The both performed amazingly and represented our school well. Way to go GSA South Gators!!



### PTO and Athletic Association News

Thank you to everyone who came out to our March meeting at the amazing Turkish Community Center. We hope you enjoyed the meeting and the fantastic dinner! It was great to see so many of you there to lend support and voice your ideas.

Reminder: There is no meeting in April. The next meeting will be on Wednesday, May 18th at 6:30 PM in the GSA South cafeteria!



Gateway Science Academy South | 314-669-9000 | 6651 Gravois Avenue St. Louis, MO 63116 | Email Mr. Conners | GSA South's Website

#### STAY CONNECTED WITH GATEWAY SCIENCE ACADEMY SOUTH:

Like us on Facebook

Follow us on twitter

Copyright © 2016. All Rights Reserved.